
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Sacramento Stitch Park Riverfront Reconnection Project in fiscal 

year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Sacramento located at 915 

I Street, 5th Floor, Sacramento CA, 95814. The funding would be used for project specific 

design with a focus on green space development, active transportation mobility, linkages 

between economic catalyst sites, and riverfront connectivity. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it will provide the infrastructure needed to support downtown economic 

development, provide much-needed green space, and connect downtown Sacramento with the 

underutilized waterfront and Old Sacramento. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) of the United States Code. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Doris Matsui  

Member of Congress 

 

 



 

 


